
Snowdrop weekend at Hopetoun

Each year Hopetoun House at South
Queensferry  takes  part  in  the
Scottish Snowdrop Festival.
Over  this  last  weekend  both  the  house  and  the  extensive
gardens were open to the public to celebrate the arrival of
the spring blooms.

Photographer Alan Simpson was on hand to capture one of the
photogenic visitors.
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https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2024/02/snowdrop-weekend-at-hopetoun/
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Hopetoun House Snowdrops Festival.

With Phoebe a four year old Romanian rescue dog.
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